
Subject: [Fwd: Seniors Development 100 Block W. Queens/29th]
Date: Tue, 22 Jun 2004 14:16:42 -0700

From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Seniors Development 100 Block W. Queens/29th
Date: Tue, 22 Jun 2004 09:25:43 -0700

From: Darren Parachoniak <darren.parachoniak@aircanada.ca>
Organization: Air Canada

To: anixon@dnv.org, L Muri <lmuri@dnv.org>, ecrist@dnv.org, rwalton@dnv.org, jharris@dnv.org
CC: fonvca@fonvca.org, agnes_hilsen@dnv.org

Dear Councilors, 

I am seeking your support by carefully considering the current development proposal.  First of all I am concerned that the development
guidelines were built generally on the specifications and economic priorities of the developer and not by the surrounding affected
neighbors. 

I support a seniors development and understood the proposed 'across the street' land use when I purchased my home several years ago. 
I also understood that I would also have been involved in developing guidelines prior to 'a developer lining up his excavating
equipment'. 

I submit to you and the the senior's community that there is a better and less MONOLITHIC proposal to be built here!  I welcome,
support and will work with the community's seniors to design something better than what is being proposed at the moment. 
We must exercise some patience and solidarity in this matter.  The divide and conquer tactics used by the developer to alienate two
groups who will have to live together one day is not something any one of us want.  Together we can achieve something better for all
of us! 

This does not have to be a contentious matter between future neighbors! 

Please consider this approach. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter! 

Darren Parachoniak 
156 W. Queens Road 
N. Vancouver 
604 276 3792 
  

Darren Parachoniak <darren.parachoniak@aircanada.ca>
Black Belt
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